
 

 

Ellen Wilkinson Primary School & Children’s Centre 

Whole school safeguarding statement 

At Ellen Wilkinson Primary School & Children’s Centre, staff and Governors are committed to 

promoting the safety and welfare of all our pupils, staff and visitors. 

As part of this commitment we have a legal responsibility to inform Social Care of any child 

protection concerns in relation to children who attend our school or centre. 

In the majority of cases should any such concern be raised, a member of staff will contact you to 

discuss this and if necessary any subsequent referral to social care. Please be aware you may not be 

contacted in advance of a referral if this could place a child at risk of immediate ‘significant harm’. 

We appreciate your support in this matter. 

 

 


